

TERM 1 I THE WAY
NEWSLETTER I FRIDAY 4
FEBRUARY 2022



IN LOVING MEMORY OF HUNTER

Sadly, Hunter Khalil passed away and our College Community misses him dearly.

I had the privilege and honour of teaching Hunter, in 3F, 2021.

Hunter was a vibrant, energetic and much-loved friend in Year 3. He had a wonderful sense of humour and loved to share a little joke with everyone. He greatly enjoyed sports and playing with his mates on the oval. Hunter participated with high enthusiasm in PE class and scored lots of House Points in the lockdown THAC House Sport Challenge. In the classroom, he particularly thrived in Mathematics and was enthusiastic about sharing in his learning with all his peers. Hunter was kind in the way he befriended and looked out for others and was a great friend.

Hunter is deeply and dearly missed by the College community. He will always be remembered with his beautiful cheeky smile and gorgeous twinkly eyes. Our hearts go out to Hunter's family as we all mourn his loss. If you wish to offer practical assistance for the family such as a meal etc please contact Mrs Trudi Woods at twoods@thac.nsw.edu.au.

"He will wipe every tear from their eyes, and there will be no more death or sorrow or crying or pain", Revelations 21:4.

Mrs Brownyn Ferguson

Junior School Teacher & Team Leader